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I adamantly oppose HB 3076. This bill hits gun dealers with a state licensing scheme 

that piles on pointless rules, duplicating what the ATF already enforces. It’s like 

making every Oregon driver get a second driver’s license just to prove they can 

drive—same road, same car, double the hassle.  

Small businesses will drown in red tape, costs will spike, and law-abiding gun owners 

will lose access, all for zero gain in safety. This is redundant and a gross overreach. 

 

 


